Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) on film Production and Promotion between

the Estonian Film Institute (EFI) and the Korean Film Council (KOFIC)

The Estonian Film Institute and the Korean Film Council referred to as the Contracting Parties:

recognize the necessity to deepen and strengthen mutual co- operation, are convinced that cultural
co-operation in the field of film between the two countries encourages and deepens friendly
relations and furthers mutual understanding,

and MOU being in accordance with the Agreement between the Government of the Republic of
Estonia and the Government of the Republic of Korea on Cultural, Educational and Scientific Co-
operation, signed on 25 June 2001

have agreed upon the following Memorandum of Understanding in the field of film:

1. To support exchange and co-operation between two institutions of both countries in the field
of film on the basis of equality and mutuality, observing legislative acts of their respective
countries and norms of the international law.

2. To exchange information on the field of film and on international film events organised in
both countries and to encourage participation of their representatives in these events.

3. To encourage co-operation between national film festivals of both countries.

4. To promote each others films through exchange of delegations during film festivals and
other film related events taking place in both countries.

5. To support the co-production projects between two countries and organising special events
to recognise the potential for co- production between two countries.

6. This Memorandum shall enter into force on the date of signature.

This Memorandum shall remain in force for a period of 2 years and shall be extended automatically
for other periods unless one of the Contracting Parties inform the other Party in writing of its
decision to terminate it 6 months prior to its expiration. All projects signed on the basis of the
present Memorandum shall remain valid until the moment of their fulfillment.

Signed in Tallinn on 27th of November, 2013 in 2 original copies in the English language.

In Soo Kim Edith Sepp-Dallas

For the Korean Film Council For the Estonian Film Institute



